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I strongly oppose this bill. Going back to a single day of voting excludes too many 

people from the right and privilege of voting. Oregon’s proven and secure vote by 

mail system allows the time for careful deliberation of issues and candidates that is 

needed for a truly representative government. Keep our state’s vote by mail system 

intact. 


